
From: Deirdre Des Jardins <ddj@cah2oresearch.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 11:48 AM 

To: Delta Council ISB <disb@deltacouncil.ca.gov> 

Cc: Larsen, Laurel@DeltaCouncil <laurel.larsen@deltacouncil.ca.gov> 

 

Subject: Governor's Office of Planning and Research (OPR): Integrated Climate 

Adaptation & Resiliency Program (ICARP) Updates 

 

Dear Delta ISB members and Delta Lead Scientist, 

The Governor's Office of Planning and Research has an Integrated Climate 

Adaptation & Resiliency Program (ICARP.) I am following ICARP and wanted to 

forward you the January update.  It might be good for at least one Delta ISB 

member to be on the email list to understand some of the broader picture of how 

California is addressing climate change. 

Webpage View of the ICARP Update 
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